
  
 

 

CONTACT CENTER 
POLITICAL GROUPS AND THE MINISTRIES OF CONSUMER 

AFFAIRS AND LABOUR GET INVOLVED IN UNLOCKING OUR 
COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT  

May 18th, 2022 

 

As we have been informing, CCOO and UGT have get in touch with different Organisms 

and Institutions to let them know that the blockage of our collective agreement is of 

great importance, especially in a context of historical inflation data and a new labour 

legislation. These have been the progress so far: 

 

 UGT and CCOO held a meeting on April 26th with the General Directorate of 

Labor (DGT) to request their mediation. Finally, after holding conversations 

during the last few weeks, the DGT has summoned the members of the 

negotiating table on May 24th. 

 On May 10th we met with Unidas Podemos parliamentary group, who showed 

their support to our mobilizations by joining the workers in the streets on the 

13th. 

 

 Tomorrow, May 19th, we will meet with the ERC parliamentary group, to whom 
we will inform about the situation 
 

 For its part, the Ministry of Consumer Affairs has called both unions for a meeting 
on next May 23rd, where we will communicate them the precariousness in which 
care services to users and consumers are provided.  

 

 Finally, the Socialist Party Parliamentary Group has also summoned UGT y CCOO 
on May 24th, a meeting we will attend with the aim of add supports in putting 
an end to this conflict, that lasts already for 29 months.  

 
From CCOO and UGT we will continue contacting Institutions y Organisms who could 

contribute with alternative ways of dialogue to unlock this negotiation.  

 
In the meantime, we maintain the 24-hours strike call for June 13th.  
 

 

For your collective agreement… mobilize!! 


